
Remember Teacher Training Day on 
Monday 22nd February. 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Thank you so much for all your effort this half term. We know so many parents have worked tirelessly to help support their  
children with their home learning and have overcome lots of hurdles along the way.  
It hasnõt been an easy half term but please do take a break over the holiday and enjoy some time outside and away from screens.  
 
As well as the links on the newsletter, please remember that there are also the Well-being Wednesday ideas posted each week 
with lots of activities for you to have a go at. We would love to see your pictures!  
 
On 4th March it is World Book Day. It would be great to see you dressed up as your favourite story book character whether you 
are in school or at home as we will be organising a special day. So get thinking about your costumes! We will let you know more  
after the holidays.  
 
As soon as we know any more about re-opening we will let you know.   Happy Half term!  
 
Take care of yourselves everyone,  Miʫɯʮʶɳʍ Hˉrˠiʟ  
 

Message from the Headteacher 

  
 
 

LATEST COVID- 19 INFORMATION  

covid@whittleacademy.org  
parentict@ietrust.org  

admin@whittleacademy.org  
 

To contact uséééé 
 

Tel: 024 76 610 167  

 
Click the picture 
for some half 
term activity 
ideas.  

Have a screen 
free holiday!  

A little reminder 
about the Go Parks 
Active School Chal-
lenge. Look back at 
the video Miss Pow-
ell posted on Dojo!  

 

An amazing child-friendly video encouraging 
young people to talk about mental health from 

the Anna Freud Centre.   
Click the picture to go to the video.  

 

 

How to notify the school of a COVID case during half term 

Some local 
fun for the 
holidays!  
Click to find 
out!  
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OR on the COVID email address! 

 

Thank you for being vigilant and spotting coronavirus symptoms.  

mailto:covid@whittleacademy.org
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nCrjevx3-Js
https://blog.pobble.com/100-non-screen-activities-for-kids
https://www.windowwanderland.com/event/wehm-2021/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WJkYwkJ3lUC0_mSeekaTaGalJMGk5VZFsqQL9FlLa_hUMDBVWkhPSVVYSkRaRThRSUdUR1k0UE1RUS4u
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